DISTRICT CONVENTION 2013-14

Our next District Convention will be held on March 14th and 15t 2014 at the
Marriott Madison West Hotel in Middleton, WI. This has been a great venue for us
the past several years with hotel rates being held at recent year’s rates.

The first Committee Meeting will be held on Monday Oct, 28, 2013 at the hotel
starting at 6PM. 39 D1 Lions and Lioness have been invited to participate in the
monthly meetings, many of whom are experienced former District and State
Convention committee members. Plus, we welcome new Lions to the committee,
with the hope of gaining new ideas to increase interest and attendance.

We expect the format to be generally the same but with new programs and fun
features to peek D1 Lions’ participation. Questions, comments and ideas: Please
inform a committee member or myself.

IPDG Daryl Porter, Chair, mndporter8@charter.net or 608-362-7915




